NOTICE TO ALL RESIDENTS

Dear Resident:

To ensure your safety during an emergency situation, we are asking your co-operation in providing the
following information.

Please indicate any person(s) staying in your unit that would require assistance to evacuate the building.
This information received will be given to emergency personnel upon arrival at the building.

Please complete the form below and submit by: the site mail box in the hallway located at 1475 Queen
St W. where rent or correspondence can normally be dropped. You may choose to mail the form to

Camwood Properties Ltd. 269 Richmond St W. Suite 101. Toronto, Ontario M5V 1X1.

Residents are to ensure that this information is kept up to date and advise Camwood Properties Ltd. of
any changes.

DETACH HERE AND RETURN

Please print clearly in ink

Name:

Unit#:

Telephone#:

Reason for assistance:




